

Maywood Community School



MAYWOOD COMMUNITY NEWSLETTER #7, December 20, 2018



THANK YOU TO YOU OUR MAYWOOD COMMUNITY

At Maywood, we would like to thank all of those who do so much for Maywood. Thanks to you, the parents who are always willing to tidy up the community room, tend to the dishes and donations, and be ready to tasks that need doing. Thank you to all the parents and community members who do ongoing volunteer work, such as sorting items for the clothing room and those who help with organizing and distributing the food donations each week. Thank you to those who volunteer to give out recess snacks and help in the Breakfast Club. Thank you to those who volunteer in classrooms and libraries and work alongside our students. Thank you to the parents, neighbours and community partners who come to the monthly Council meetings and to the Council members and those who are committed to our school. Thank you to those who help set-up and organize the many events we have, as well. We hope you always feel welcome in our community. We wish you all a happy and safe holiday season with your family and friends and look forward to seeing you on January 7th.

Student Page

Breakfast with Santa happened on December 8th in the gym at Maywood which was sponsored by the Rotary Club of Burnaby. The Breakfast with Santa had an arts & crafts table and we got to make bracelets and candy canes out of beads and reindeers and snowmen out of bells. There was pancakes, syrup, oranges, water and tea or coffee for breakfast. The Head Chef Neil, from Rotary has sponsored Maywood's Pancake of Breakfast and Rotary supports communities around the world! This year, there was also great live music in the background and the highlight was Santa & Mrs. Claus. Thank you to all of the Rotary volunteers! We had a wonderful time Thank you to the Rotary with our friends. Club of Burnaby

Submitted by Justin & Michael, Dec. 2018

The Christmas tree is adorned with ornaments in red, green, gold, silver as well as other decorations such as holly and a few handmade crafts and I finally it has a star on a top. As we decked the halls, we got hot chocolate from the parents and Teachers decorated the office area and classrooms, put up the Christmas tree. It was lots of fun: It is nice to see all of Maywood's students and staff get into the holiday spirit.

Submitted by Darren & Harvest, Dec. 2018

All three of Maywood's volleyball teams played weekly games, play days and a competitive tournament. They showed great perseverance, team play and courage. The boy's volleyball teams also had a great season. They worked very hard at developing quality play and sports leadership. Our regular league tournament was held at Burnaby Central Secondary, our teams did very well. Maywood's team also played in a competitive Co-ed tournament at Burnaby Mountain Secondary. This is a very competitive event with high quality play. Our players learned to execute positional strategies and three-hit-plays. We earned a 6th place ribbon out 14 teams who entered the event. The coaches, Mr. Hamilton, Ms. Johansen, and Mr. Woo were very proud of the players growth in skills and understanding of the game. We are grateful for the coaches who gave up their own time to support these kids.

We would like to recognize the following members of the 2018 Volleyball Teams for all their effort:

Campbel M. Ljubisa M. Kurt C., Nickolas V., Johnrey G., Zpenzer S., Andy K., Emiliano G., Tousei B., TJ B., Nathan E., Evans S., Ermira P., Reinjee N., Krisneil B., Aurian Joy L., Seerah M., Valeria G., Patience L, Dejana M., Klaire V., Jaeda O., Mari S., Ghayle B., Daniella S.R. Soma A., Summer E., Krisneil B., Sakeena S., Angelika B., Amy P., Sofia C., Selene Z

You all did amazing this season!







JANUARY JANUAKY 2019

Sun	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri	Sat
		1 C	2	3	4	5
6	7 School Re-Opens	8	9	10	11	12
13	14	15	16	17	February Lunch Envelopes Due today Council/Pac meeting @ 9:15 am portable 4	19
20	21	22	23	24	25	26
27	28 Pro-D Day No School	29	30	31		